THE PRESERVE ON ANASTASIA ISLAND NEWSLETTER November 2023



<u>ANNUAL OWNERS MEETING:</u> The next meeting of the Condo Association is Wednesday, December 6 at 6pm in the Preserve Clubhouse. This is the annual meeting for the owners. Please be on the lookout for the Second Notice of Annual Meeting packet.

<u>New Courtesy Officer:</u> Deputy Jayde Hand is replacing Corporal Sean Canning who served The Preserve for almost seven years!

Wind Mitigation Reports: Once all the new roofs are completed the office will have updated Wind Mitigation Reports available upon request for everyone's insurance companies. Note: They are still working on the last three buildings 19, 20 & 21 so those are not yet available.

Recycling & Shredding Event: On Friday, November 17, from 9:00am to 1:00pm, The City of St. Augustine will have a Recycling and Shredding event located at Solid Waste Facility on 601 Riberia Street. The service is free. For more information please call 904-825-1049 or visit recycle@citystaug.com.

<u>Thursday, November 23 is Thanksgiving:</u> The office will be closing at noon on Wednesday, November 22 the day before Thanksgiving and will be closed all day on Thanksgiving in observance of the holiday. Note: The office will be open on Friday, November 24 and Saturday, November 25.

Friday, December 15: Christmas Party with time and details forthcoming.

Reminder: All owners please make sure you are checking your dryer vents, this can be a fire hazard to the entire building.

Kathy Sutton